
Chair-Convener - Carbon Neutral Citizens’ Assembly
Could you support a group of Islanders to consider Jersey’s 
journey towards becoming carbon neutral?
A Citizens’ Assembly is being formed to consider how and over what 
timeframe Jersey should work towards becoming carbon neutral and 
make recommendations to the States Assembly.
We are seeking an independent person to take on the role of Chair-
Convener. The successful applicant will help guide participants through 
the process, liaise with the facilitators and independent experts and 
speak publicly about the Citizens’ Assembly.
You will be:
• Passionate about our Island community
• Interested in governance / public policy
• A good listener and communicator
• Experienced in managing large groups
• Able to commit to attend all Assembly sessions

Further information is available on gov.je or by contacting Michelle 
Clark in the States Greffe (m.clark@gov.je) 

Applications close on 28th January.

The role is voluntary and 
the time commitment is 
approx. 35 hours, mainly 
on weekends, between 
March and May 2021.


